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PRESIDENTS CLIMATE COMMITMENT COMMITTEE
	Committee

	x
	Curt Heuring, VP for Facilities Man., Construction and Campus Safety (heuring@tcnj.edu), Co-Chair

	X
	Michael Horst, Assistant Professor of Civil Engineering  (horst@tcnj.edu), Co-Chair

	□
	Curt Elderkin, Assistant Professor of Biology (elderkin@tcnj.edu)

	X
	Keith Dewey, Director of Grants and Corporate and Foundation Relations (dewey@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Julia Flagg, Student Government Association, (flagg4@tcnj.edu)

	X
	Larry Gage, Assistant Director of Counseling Services (gage@tcnj.edu)

	X
	Richard Kroth, Director of Arts Facilities (kroth@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Mark Mehler, Director of Purchasing, Finance and Business Services (mehler@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Lynda Rothermel, Director of Campus Planning and Campus Architect (rotherme@tcnj.edu)


	X
	Nadine Stern, Vice President of Information Technology (stern@tcnj.edu)

	X
	Judy Wingerter, Administrative Assistant, Facilities Man., Const., and Safety (jwingert@tcnj.edu)

	X
	Lori Winyard, Director of Energy and Central Utilities (winyard@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Kellie Perkowsky, Reidential Education and Housing, Residence Director (perkowsk@tcnj.edu)

	X
	Winnie Fatton, Municipal Land Use Center, Project Manager (fatton@tcnj.edu)


	Date:  
6 July 2009
Time:  
3:30 p.m. — 5:00 p.m.

Location:
Administrative Services Building, Room 203

	Meeting Minutes

I.   Minutes approved as presented.

n By
	M. Horst

	II.  Review Spiezle Report

      A. Various questions were asked regarding the implementation and feasibility of suggestions proposed in the report. Examples:

       1. Will we be taxed on carbon offsets?
       2. When will we be mandated to begin paying for offsets?

       3. What will we be faced with in the future?

       4. What is the value of selling carbon offsets?

       5. What’s the time line to realize options presented?

       6. Are there possible fines?

The committee felt unless costs could be avoided or revenue could be generated, the plan was not possible.  It was suggested that the report be reviewed again and choose options that are best for TCNJ. As a result, the committee would like to invite Jason Kliwinski of Spiezle, to come in and address questions and discuss options. 
A meeting will be set-up before the next regularly scheduled PC3 meeting to go over these concerns.
	All

	III.  Announcements

       A.  Expansion of committee will be postponed until the report is clarified.

       B.   NJHEPS Workshop July 20th– “Meeting the President’s Climate Commitment”.  
C. Heuring will attend.

      
	C. Heuring
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